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Doug Heath <dheath49@shaw.ca>
Friday, January 22, 2010 3:01 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I wish to convey my strong opposition to your proposed margin rate changes.They are totally unfair and are
obviously only intended for the benefit of the Future’s market at the expense of all Forex traders.
Doug Heath


